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4th INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON LITERATURE EDUCATION

The Literature Educators Association of the Philippines, Inc. (LEAP) will hold
the 4th International Conference on Literature Education (ICLE) at the Central Luzon
State University, Nueva Ecija on April 28-30, 2025.

The theme of the conference is, Investing in Literature and Language

Education as Cultural Capital, which focuses on sharing research and best practices
in the field of literature and language education. The ICLE 2025 will feature
international speakers, innovative professional development workshops, and
opportunities for educators and scholars to present their latest research and effective

literature and language education practices.

The conference aims to achieve the following objectives:

L=

Highlight the importance of literary and linguistic competence;
Address inequities in access to education;

Promote interdisciplinary approaches;

Foster global citizenship; and

Strengthen community and cultural identity.

Educators, researchers, policymakers, community advocates, and teachers
from the Department of Education are encouraged to attend the conference.

Other information about the ICLE 2025 can be accessed through LEAP’s
website at https://www.leapphil.org/.

For more information, please contact

Literature Educators Association of the Philippines, Inc.
Email Address: leaphilippines.inc@gmail.com
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/LEAPhilippines
Website: https://www.leapphil.org/
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